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Take a look at a few of our courses and workshops
coming up in the next couple of months (green

courses are face to face)…





Keep an eye on our website www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk for up-to-
date information on courses and workshops. And don’t forget, for now, as we

have to follow NHS England guidance, we must all still wear a face mask
when indoors at any of our courses/workshops and adhere to 2m social

distancing.



http://www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk/








Places available on the upcoming SafeTALK Training
(Wednesday 27th April, 9:30-1:30)

Venue: The Samaritans, 37-39A Charlotte Street,
Wakefield, WF1 1UL

About SafeTALK:
Know what to do if someone is thinking about suicide by
following the easy to remember TALK steps - Tell, Ask,

Listen and Keep-safe. These practical steps offer
immediate help to someone having thoughts of suicide
and help you both move forward to connect with more

specialised support.
·Identify people thinking of suicide.

·Overcome barriers in talking about suicide.
·Identify reasons we may miss, dismiss or avoid suicide.

·Practice using the 4-step model of suicide alertness.
·Connect people at risk of suicide with further appropriate

help.
‘’SafeTALK is informative, clear and concise I feel much
more confident to ask people if they are thinking about

suicide and know how to help them.’’
Places are free for those that live, work or learn in the
Wakefield District. Including Hemsworth and District,

Normanton, Castelford, Pontefract, Knottingley, Havercroft
and Ryhill.

To book your place on Eventbrite:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/.../safetalk-training...




